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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7 billion over 
the next four years, continuing its program to 
deliver more than 200 new and upgraded schools to 
support communities across NSW.  This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed 
to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy.

Project overview

A project is underway to upgrade Mosman High 
School. The upgrade will include: 

 ■ 16 new homebase classrooms

 ■ New administration and staff facilities

 ■ New library

 ■ New multipurpose gym / hall

 ■ New outdoor and rooftop play space

 ■ New canteen facilities.

Progress summary

Multiplex Constructions Pty Ltd has been awarded 
the Early Contractor Involvement (ECI) Contract 
and are responsible for developing the design with 
architect Woods Bagot throughout 2021.

As part of the Early Contractor Involvement, the 
concept designs are being further developed to 
improve the overall functionality and site 
integration, increase outdoor play areas and 
improve tree retention. 

These updated designs will be submitted as 
part of the State Significant Development (SSD) 
application, and shared with the community prior to 
exhibition. We are in the final stages of preparing 
documentation for the SSD application with the 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
(DPIE) and will notify the community when this is 
being submitted. 

Next steps

 ■ The SSD application is expected to be lodged with
DPIE in early 2021.

 ■ The updated concept designs will be shared with
the community.

 ■ DPIE will publicly exhibit the SSD application.

 ■ Progress the next stage of the design process –
schematic design.

 ■ Early and enabling construction works are
expected to take place throughout 2021, with
main construction work expected to start in early
2022. Information on staging will be shared as the
designs are further developed.

We invite you to view more information about this 
project at: www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/
projects/m/mosman-high-school-upgrade.html
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